
From: Clinton Mowbray
To: Planning and Development Services
Subject: Development Variance Permit - 1891 Vera Drive
Date: Saturday, February 24, 2024 3:22:12 PM

CAUTION! EXTERNAL EMAIL

Good day,

I just received this letter in the mail so did not have an opportunity to respond before the cutoff.

I have reviewed the file and assume that this variance is being requested due to an error in the past and is now being
documented to correct the out of compliance situation.

I fully support this request for Variance.

Sincerely,

Clint Mowbray
5998 Aldergrove Drive




